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From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - Department of 
Planning and Environment <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Sunday, 10 January 2021 10:12 PM
To: PPO Engagement
Cc: eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Draft Precinct Plans

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Submitted on Sun, 10/01/2021 - 22:12 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Submission Type 
I am making a personal submission 
 
 

Name 

First name 
Richard 
 
Last name 
Maly 

I would like my submission to remain confidential 
No 
 
 

Info 

Email 
 

 
Suburb/Town & Postcode 
Bringelly 2556 

Submission 
The Western Sydney Aerotropolis Draft Precinct Plans are not consistent with the Wildlife Management Assessment report. There 
will be an unacceptable safety risk to the public with the proposed plans and an increase of bird strikes for aircraft. 
 
I agree to the above statement 
Yes 

 

Disclaimer 

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, 
on behalf of Liverpool City Council. 




